
2nd June 2020

To: Valued Customer

From: Littelfuse Product Management

Subject: CCC and CCC Self-declaration

What is changing ?
On October 17, 2019, Announcement No. 44 was released by the Certification and Accreditation 
Administration of the People s Republic of China (CNCA). This Announcement introduces the 
new CCC Self-declaration scheme that affects 21 different series of our fuses. CCC Self-
declaration introduces a new scheme of how products entering the Chinese Market should 
comply with Chinese national standards and this scheme went into effect on January 1st, 2020.
Manufacturers were given till October 31, 2020 to switch existing certificates to the new CCC
Self-declaration certificates. 

How does it affect our products?
The new Scheme requires that we register our existing CCC products with CNCA and in turn we
receive a CCC Self-declaration certificate with new certificate number. We obtained the new 
Certificates and they are available on our website.

Please refer to the attached Appendix the correlation between the CCC and CCC Self-declaration 
certificates. 

The form, fit and function of the fuses remain unchanged. Similarly, material composition, 
packaging, manufacturing and quality control process are also unchanged.

Please see attached Appendix for more information on the affected fuses.

Please let us know should you have further queries.

Best regards;
Daniel Wang
Director Global Product Management - OverCurrent
Electronics Business Unit
Littelfuse Far East Pte Ltd
(65) 6885 9199 
Dwang@Littelfuse.com



Agency Product Family Cert #

Product 

covered Ratings Issue date Expiration date CCC_SD# Issue date Expiration date 

6.3A-10A

 5A&6.3A

6.3A 4A






















































































































